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  3rd October 2023

  
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

EYFS Pro-Ride Visit – Balance Bike Session, Thursday 12th October 2023 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
The Pro-Ride visit will give the children the opportunity to ride a balance bike.  A balance bike will 
help your child to develop their gross motor skills, as well as the most important skill they need for 
riding a pedal bike – balance!  If your child can already ride a bicycle, this session will help your child 
improve their balance skills and enhance confidence.  
 
Bikes and helmets will be provided for the session, please ensure your child has a coat and a pair of 
gloves. 
  
For the event to go ahead we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5 to go towards the cost of 
the session.  Please pay via Reach More Parents > Payments > Weduc Payments Purse > Available 
Offers > EYFS Pro-Ride Balance Bike before Monday 9th October 2023. 
 
   
 
Many thanks 
 
The EYFS Team 
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